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From: Bradley, Mark [mailto:Mark.Bradley@usda.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2007 5:42 AM
To: jjones@bestsanitizers.com
Subject: RE: Best Sanitizers
 

Dear Jody,

Thank you for your question.  NOP does not regulate hand sanitizers. Your
clients’ organic status will not be compromised by using personal sanitation
products that are covered under an approved HACCP plan.

I hope this information helps.

Sincerely,
Mark A. Bradley
Associate Deputy Administrator
USDA, AMS, TM, National Organic Program

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: jjones@bestsanitizers.com [mailto:jjones@bestsanitizers.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2007 5:22 PM
To: Bradley, Mark
Subject: Best Sanitizers

Dear Mr. Bradley:

Our company manufactures 71% ethanol based hand sanitizers, the other ingredients
being purified water and coconut based glycerin emollients.  Some of our customers
are inquiring as to our organic status.  We are Kosher, Pareve, NSF certified, GRAS
and meet current FDA Regulatory Standards and HACCP guidelines as a no-rinse
hand sanitizer for the food processing industry. My questions is: Will our customers’
organic status be compromised by using our hand sanitizers, or is this something
beyond the scope of the National Organic Program?  

Best regards,
Jody Jones
Account Manager
Best Sanitizers, Inc.
888 225-3267x126
www.bestsanitizers.com 
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